... as long as there's breath there's Still Hope

SPRING 2024 NEWS LETTER

Song of Solomon 2:11 & 12; "For, lo, the winter is past, the rain is over and gone; The flowers appear on the earth; the time of the singing of birds is come, and the voice of the turtle is heard in our land..."

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! What a beautiful time of the year! We have been busy, busy, busy since the first of the year. Many things have transpired since our last news letter. We would like to share those accomplishments. But, First, we want began by giving honor to our Lord for his fathomless love and our faithful partners. We could not do what we do without your prayers and financial support. Your giving is vital in the continuance of this work.

May Lord continue to bless you as give to build His kingdom!



KENYA

Currently, we are caring for 98 children. Our Director, Chris and all the staff do an excellent job training them in the way they should go. When we visited there in Dec. 2023, the teens expressed to us that each member there at the home are their brothers and sisters. They said "We are family!"

Constructed a new house for Consolata, a widow in our food outreach program





Repairs and updates such as paint, new roof/gutters, and landscaping were performed to the Children's home and the Widow's center. Although we have more to do, things are looking really good!





A bundle of clothing was purchased and distributed among the children.





We have a new member in our home! Eileen, brought to us by children's services, is 8 months old. She is happy and healthy and everyone loves her!

WIDOW'S OUTREACH

Along with the March food distribution, 2 pieces of clothing were given to each recipient in our program. 15 metal beds, mattresses, sheets, and pillows were also distributed to more widows. All 50 widows in our monthly food distribution program now have good beds to sleep in.





INDIA

Currently in India, we are caring for 24 children. Construction continues with the second floor nearing completion. This will serve as a boarding school for not only our Still Hope children, but other children in the community. Please pray for Brother Paul and Sister Jessy as she is facing many physical complications. Please also pray for their safety as they are constantly challenged with persecution for their faith in Jesus Christ. We strive to protect the safety of our director, his family and the orphan children. Please feel free to reach out to us for more information on our work in India.







UGANDA

Sunday and Christina, our doing a wonderful job caring for the 9 children, 2 of which are their biological children. They are happy and healthy. Two of the young ladies entered boarding school in January. They are grateful for the opportunity to get a good education.





Please feel free to reach out to us for more information about Still Hope or if you like to know how you individually or as a church can get involved with a project, sponsor a child, monthly partnership or a one time gift!

Once again, we are are so grateful for your love, prayers and faithful giving! Without Christ we are nothing. Together by His grace we can do much!

Still Hope, Inc., P.O. Box 86, Lebanon, OH 45036, 937-689-8539, www.stillhope.org